
 

 

Council Communication:  18-343 

  
Date: July 9, 2018 

Agenda Item No. 32D 

Roll Call No.  18-1171 

Communication No. 18-343 

Submitted by:  John F. TeKippe, Fire 

Chief 

 

 

AGENDA HEADING:   

 

Approval to purchase three (3) Physio-Control LifePak 15 cardiac monitor-defibrillators for the Fire 

Department. 

 

 

SYNOPSIS:  

 

Recommend purchasing three (3) Physio-Control LifePak 15 cardiac monitor-defibrillators, Physio-

Control, Inc 11811 Willows Road NE, Redmond, Washington 98073. 

 

 

FISCAL IMPACT:    

 

Amount:  $68,577.10 

  

Funding Source:  2018-2019 Capital Improvement Project (CIP), Page Fire 4, Equipment Acquisition 

– Fire Department, being $68,577.10 – G.O. Bonds. 

 

 

ADDITIONAL INFORMATION:  

 

 The Budget Review Committee recommended approval of $70,000 for Advance Life Support 

equipment for the reserve ambulances. The purchase of the three (3) Lifepak 15 monitors will 

allow the Fire Department to equip three (3) reserve ambulances that will be deployable in 

situations where additional personnel are needed to provide coverage for the City during large 

scale events, special events where services are provided by the fire department, and special 

situations. 

 

 The Lifepak 15 is a next generation cardiac monitor that provides ability to measure carbon 

monoxide and oxygen levels of a patient. The Lifepak 15 also provides field personnel 

improved diagnostic tools regarding diagnosis of cardiac events, such as heart attacks. 

 

 With the purchase of the Lifepak 15 cardiac monitors, the Fire Department will trade-in two (2) 

Lifepak 12 cardiac monitors for a total of $10,000. The Lifepak 12 cardiac monitors will be 

obsolete in January 2019. 

 

 

PREVIOUS COUNCIL ACTION(S):    

 

Date:  December 9, 2013 
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Roll Call Number:  13-1910 

 

Action:  Bids from the following: 

 

(D) Physio-Control (Brian Webster, President) for defibrillators per State of Iowa Contract for use 

in the ambulance by the Fire Department, $396,491.36 (Council Communication No.  13-598) 

Moved by Hensley to adopt.  Motion Carried 7-0. 

 

 

BOARD/COMMISSION ACTION(S):  NONE 

 

 

ANTICIPATED ACTIONS AND FUTURE COMMITMENTS:  NONE 

 

 

 
For more information on this and other agenda items, please call the City Clerk’s Office at 515-283-4209 or visit the 

Clerk’s Office on the first floor of City Hall, 400 Robert D Ray Drive.  Council agendas are available to the public at the 

City Clerk’s Office on Thursday afternoon preceding Monday’s Council meeting. Citizens can also request to receive 

meeting notices and agendas by email by calling the Clerk’s Office or sending their request via email to 

cityclerk@dmgov.org. 

 

http://www.dmgov.org/government/citycouncil/rollcalls/2013/13-1910.pdf
http://www.dmgov.org/government/CityCouncil/Resolutions/20131209/35d.pdf
http://www.dmgov.org/Government/CityCouncil/Communications/13-598.pdf
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